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Memo No.     177-WBCROS/B.B./2020          Date : 28.05.2020 
 

Notification 
 

 

In continuation of the previous notification issued by the WBCROS, vide Memo No. 

155/WBCROS/B.B./2020 dated 19.03.2020, regarding the submission of filled up Enrollment Form 

for Madhyamik Pariksha (Secondary Examination), June-2020, the Co-ordinator / H.M. of all Study 

Centres under The West Bengal Council of Rabindra Open Schooling are requested to submit their 

filled up Enrollment Form along with all other necessary documents for the Madhyamik Pariksha 

(Secondary Examination), June-2020 on or before 17.06.2020 in our office at Bikash Bhavan, 

Saltlake, Kolkata for South Bengal Region and Rahul Sanskrityan Bhavan, Siliguri for North Bengal 

Region.  

 

No filled up Enrollment Form along with all other necessary documents will be received by 

post. The schedule for the said examination (Examination Programme) will be declared soon. 
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